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17t April 2020
Dear Valued Customers

ROHM Co., Ltd.
President Tadanobu Fujiwara

Impact of new Coronavirus spreading on production and shipment at our factories worldwide

We are very grateful for your continued patronage.
Thank you very much for your special attention.

We would like to use this opportunity to give an update on the effects of the new Coronavirus
on the production statuses of our factories around the world.

We will continue to do our utmost to resume operations as soon as possible, while paying close
attention to the effects of the new Coronavirus and the activities of the national authorities.
We sincerely ask for your understanding.

1. Philippine Factory (ROHM Electronics Philippines, Inc.)
*No change from the written report dated 10tk April.

Partially operating under the approval from the authorities.

Due to the government's announcement on 7th April that the "Enhanced Community
Quarantine" throughout the Luzon Island has been extended until 30th April, the situation
of restricted operations is anticipated to continue for the time being.

Main Production Items: IC, Sensor/MEMS, Transistor, Diode, Resistor

2. Malaysia Factory (ROHM-Wako Electronics (Malaysia) Sdn. Bhd.)

Expected to be able to resume normal operation under the approval from the authorities.

According to the instructions of the authorities under the “Movement Control Order”,
giving first priority the health and safety of employees and having a though quarantine
prevention system including temperature measurement, mask-wearing, and hygiene
management.

Main Production Items: Transistor, Diode, LED

3. Subcontractors, Other Effects, Backup Plans, etc.

Due to some difficulties we are experiencing with our initial backup plans, our sales
representatives would like to discuss individually for the products that cannot be supplied
to meet your demands.

We kindly ask for your understanding and continued support.



